
My name is Darryl Pike
Unit 1. 79/81 Beaconsfield St
Newport
I am writing to strenuously OBJECT to the
proposed development described above.
My objection is based on existing dreadful traffic and parking conditions in the area, plus the 
safety aspects.
...Beaconsfield street is already full. Parking on both sides 24/7. Buses now can’t pass 
travelling in opposite directions.
....It is a feeder road for the surrounding districts, plus the school, shops and the enlarged 
Newport hotel.
.... The safety of school children both in 
Queens Pde and Beaconsfield st is paramount. Construction vehicles will add to this problem.
.... Will the Council please conduct a detailed traffic survey and publish the results prior to 
any decision being made on this project.

Yours Faithfully 
Mr and Mrs Darryl Pike

Sent from my iPhone
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